
From: Joan Malkin
To: Timothy Carroll
Subject: MVC
Date: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 2:56:27 PM

Tim

I would like to be considered for reappointment to the MVC as the Town’s representative. I have been very involved
during my tenure there and wish to continue that involvement. In addition to serving as the Town’s rep on the MVC
Finance Committee, I have been involved during the past year in the major rewrite of the Commission’s water
quality policy. The work of the Commission interests me and I would like to continue to serve.

I would appreciate your forwarding this letter of interest to the Board of Selectmen. Thank you.

Joan Malkin
10 Tilton Cove Road
Chilmark, MA 02535

Sent from my iPhone




